
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Currently, in order to prevent nosocomial 

transmission of COVID-19, visits to 
hospitalized patients are prohibited. 

 

However, this does not apply to family 
members who have been requested by our 

doctors and nurses to come to the hospital 
for specific reasons or to family members 

who have been granted permission to visit 
based on their medical conditions. 

 

Items necessary for medical treatment, 
such as a change of clothes, can be picked 

up at the entrance of the ward between 
10:00 and 17:00 on weekdays. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this 

may cause and ask for your understanding 
and cooperation as part of our measures 

to prevent hospital-acquired infections. 

 
 

 
Akira Hara, Director, Univ. of Tsukuba 

Hospital 


